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June 28, 2022 

Councillor Gord Perks 
Chair, Toronto and East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 

Logan Avenue – Cycling Safety 

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto and East York Community Council, 

I am writing to you today about Cycling safety on Logan Avenue. Logan Avenue is an important 
connection between the Danforth and the Lakeshore. However between Dundas and Eastern 
there are no bike lanes, which can lead to conflicts between vehicles and cyclists.  

Transportation Services have identified Logan in their long-term plan for upgrades, but due to 
the Ontario Line Construction impacting the lanes between Dundas and Gerrard they have 
deferred consideration of any changes into the future.  

A recent serious injury to a cyclist on Logan underscores the need to implement measures 
ahead of any permanent upgrades.  

Recommendation: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council request the General Manager, Transportation
Services, to implement measures to protect cyclists on Logan Avenue between Eastern and
Dundas during the Ontario Line Construction ahead of permanent upgrades to the Logan
Avenue bike lanes.

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto-Danforth 


